
 
 

To:  Applicant c/o 

 Access and Privacy Officer 

Corporate Information Management, ATIPP Office 

From:  Designated Access Officer, Community Services      

Date: 2024-01-04 

Re: ATIPP Request 23-469 Final Response – Granted in Part

 

Decision 

The Department of Community Services has searched Infrastructure Development business unit and has 
documents relevant for Access Request 23-469. The final response on the information is as follows: 

Access Granted in Part 

The Department of Community Services has granted access in part to the information relating to the 
requested noted below: 

Seeking the following contracts from the corresponding departments: Community Services - 
C00071751, C00069157. Timeframe: January 1, 2019 - December 19, 2023 

The department has 14 pages of response documents 

• There are parts of this document that were redacted to protect information under the 
ATIPP Act. 

• These redactions were all under section 70(1) of the ATIPP Act related to Third Party 
personal information. 

• The information redacted was third party phone numbers. 

Final Cost 

There is no cost for this request. 

Contact Person in Department 

Any questions regarding this response may be directed to Brian Currie, by phone at 867-471-2961 or by 
email at brian.currie@yukon.ca. 
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Right to Complain 

The applicant has a right to file a complaint if not satisfied with the departments response. This 
complaint must go the to The Office of the Information Privacy Commissioner’s within 30 days of 
receiving this letter. 

 

 


